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VOLUNTARY BLOOD DONATION 

28.09.2022 

Voluntary Blood Donation Camp was organised on 28th September 2022 (Wednesday) by 

NSS PUC Unit in collaboration with Students Union and Red Ribbon Club PUC. The Camp 

was organised as part of the ongoing celebration of the Golden Jubilee of NSS PUC Unit 

(1972-2022). Sixty-four (64) units of blood were donated (Male = 44 & Female = 20). 

Workers and staff of Civil Hospital, Aizawl Blood Bank collected the blood on the college 

campus.  
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